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27 March 2024

DATES TO REMEMBER
Thursday 28 March Junior Athletic Sports
Thursday 28 March Easter Raffle Draw, 2pm
Thursday 28 March Last day of Term 1, 2.30pm dismissal
Monday 15th April First day of Term 2

Somers Camp

Students are returning from Somers Camp later today. We are looking forward to hearing all their
stories about their adventures after being away for 9 days. There will be some very happy parents
as well.

Athletic Sports

Today the senior students participated in the Athletic Sports. It was great to interact with students
from other schools. The junior students will head to their sports tomorrow. Parents were sent
home the timetable last Friday. If you have any questions about the day please see Miss Blake

Easter Raffle

Our Easter Raffle will be drawn tomorrow afternoon at 2pm.
Parents are welcome to join us. Thank you to Rachel Hateley
for all her organization and for donating the prizes.
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School Renovations

The renovations at school are certainly in full swing now.
There has been a lot of action with work on the students’
toilets and the main office area. It will be exciting to see what
has happened when we come back from the holidays.

Melissa Blake

( Natimuk Primary School is a Respectful Relationships Partner School

Term 1 Friendship. What makes a good friend?

There are many explanations as to why we need a friend most of all we need someone we can trust.

We will examine words of friendship and what things can help you to make friends.
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Miss Blake

Finally the last week of the term has arrived and what a busy 4 day week it’s been! Yesterday
students completed a range of Easter activities. We did mystery maths pictures and made
Easter baskets. We also made a silhouette bunny picture with a water colour background.

Students are excited to go to Aths Sports in Horsham tomorrow. It will be a good way to finish
off the term. It's also a good way for them to meet other students and make friends.

Thanks for a great first term, hopefully it won't be long until we are back in our lovely new
classroom!

Mrs Hausler

The past week has been quiet without the big kids but interruption-free. Therefore, we have
been very productive and able to power through quite a bit of work.

During our literacy sessions, we had a great time exploring some of Mrs Hausler's favourite
picture books, such as "Edward the Emu," "Edwina the Emu," "Possum Magic," and "Olga the
Brolga." These books have been a source of joy and have provided excellent examples of
simple narrative structures. We also practised our fluency by working together on an Easter
reader's theatre script.

We have nearly finished our final narrative pieces. We have worked hard to clarify all parts
and include a little dialogue.

In Numeracy, we focused heavily on addition using trading but also continued to practise
telling time daily with our time bingo game. We also learned how to classify triangles based on
the length of their sides.

During our science lesson this week, we combined all the children for a fun experiment about
changes of state. We started with an Easter egg and turned it into a liquid and then back a
solid so that we could enjoy it!

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Logan Hennessy—for using all his organisational skills—listening, asking
questions and thinking hard to master addition with trading. Well done!

Nate Hateley—for his good use of organisation skills at home and at school,
™ always reading and completing his spelling words. Well done Nate!
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